MT Committee

From: Mugs <mugsmac@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 29, 2019 1:37 PM
To: MT Committee

Subject: Hana Hwy. traffic

Ten years ago we could drive to Kahului from Nahiku without and traffic problems. Two years ago it involved more
traffic, but was manageable. Today our shopping or medical visit trips are a nightmare. The amount of traffic on our road
has created unsafe driving conditions just by the shear number of vehicles trying to maneuver in a limited space. The
uneducated tourist creates dangerous situations and the resulting road rage is building. The county needs to find a way
to limit the number of vehicles before this dangerous situation gets out of hand.....the crumbling effect on out beloved
bridges and the safety of local residents should be your main concern.
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